
Declaring Credit/No Credit Option for Spring 2020 Final Grades 

 

The following instructions will walk you through the process of how to declare a Credit/No Credit option for Spring 2020 final grades due to the 

COVID-19 pandemic. We strongly suggest you discuss with your advisor should you have questions about how this would impact your gpa.  

Go to BannerWeb – banner.jefferson.edu. Login using your campus key and password.  

 

Click on the link for “Student Grade Scheme Selection (Spring 2020). 



 

 

Students in the Sidney Kimmel Medical College are not subject to the policy put into place for Spring 2020 final grades. You will see this error 

message letting you know there is nothing for you to process. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Any Spring 2020 class that ended prior to March 16, 2020 is not eligible to have its grade converted to Credit/No Credit.  

Any Spring 2020 class that has no final grade entered by the instructor will appear without an option to declare Credit/No Credit.  



 

For courses where a final grade has been entered by the instructor, you will have an option to indicate if you want to keep the assigned letter 

grade or convert it to a Credit/No Credit grade.  

Click on Submit when you have made your selection. You will then be asked to confirm your submission.  


